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Activity 4: Saying goodbye… 
 
Write down the first two lines of your haiku from Activity 2 and 3 on the memorial plaque 
below and write the last line to finish it off, inspired by what you’ve heard today.  
 
You might want to work on scrap paper to start with. 
 
Remember to use just five syllables. This is also a good opportunity to edit or revise your first 
two lines. 

 
Cut out your plaques and use them to create a wall of remembrance in your classrooms. 
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